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Thank you so much for your support during the Spring Book Fair! We had a very successful event, and we 
appreciate your purchases. The profits are used to purchase additional library books and resources for 
students.  
 
A HUGE thank you to our book fair chair,  Mr. Jeff Bricker, as well as a note of appreciation to the 
PCMS PTO and other parent volunteers who helped coordinate and support this successful event. 
THANK YOU!  
 
  
 
 
 


